
Dear Parents                                                                                                                                           

School is closed next week for half term. We look 

forward to welcoming you back on Monday 29th  

October.                                                                                                    

Best wishes for a lovely half term. Ms Richardson. 
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I have received and read the Our Ladyôs Primary School newsletter of  19. 10. 2018            

Signed __________________ Name of child ___________________  Class______________ 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND YOU MIGHT WIN A PRIZE 

CŀƳƛƭȅ CŀƴŎȅ 5ǊŜǎǎ 5ƛǎŎƻΦΦΦ 

 

Thank you to the Friends of Our   

Ladyôs group who organised the 

Family Fancy Dress disco last 

week. Good to see you all there :) 


